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Dear New Member,
Welcome to Indigo U3A Inc.
I want to take this opportunity to welcome you as a new member of Indigo U3A Inc.

Most, but not all, of our activities take place in the Beechworth Youth Centre in Harper Avenue Beechworth just behind the temporary IGA Supermarket.
Our Program Committee does a fantastic job creating courses that are both interesting and challenging. Every now and then a new offering becomes available.
I recommend that you regularly check the website for changes and additions to the program.
If I can be of help to you in any way please do not hesitate to use any of the contact details documented in this note.

I look forward to meeting you in the near future and sharing the learning and social experience.

Regards

   Garth
Garth Blackman

Hon. Secretary

Mobile: 0405 21 9876
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